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Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Children in Need – Friday 19th November 
 

We will be supporting Children in Need which this year falls on Friday 19th November. On 
this day, pupils can wear non-uniform for £1. If you do not wish to pay the £1, please send 
your child in their uniform.  
 
As we are now a cashless school, we are trialling a new way to donate this year. Please pay 
via the following link which has been set up especially for this purpose. 
 
https://app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=5278 
  
As usual, if your child’s PE day falls on a Friday, please ensure that the clothing worn is suitable 
for PE activities. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Mrs R Keen 
Headteacher 
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